COPY OF EMAIL FROM ADELE WAINWRIGHT
All,

I have included in addition to the church email list those email contacts I 

have from fete and building group as I wanted to cascade this good news for 

Ufton as wide as possible. If you can pass this message on to others you see 

in the village (particularly those without email) that would be appreciated 

due to timing not coinciding with the Ufton news.

I am very pleased to be able to announce that the Reverend Andy Batchelor, 

currently Vicar of St Mary the Virgin, Walney Island and Priest-in-Charge of 

St Johns Barrow Island, will be the next Priest-in-Charge of the parishes of 

Harbury, Ladbroke and Ufton.

We have yet to arrange a date for his institution service but we think it is

 likely to be sometime in September.  Thank you for your prayers during this

 time , please continue to pray for our churches and for Andy and his family

 as they prepare to leave Cumbria to serve us and our community here.

Attached to this email is a letter from Andy introducing himself and his

family.

Thank you to all who were involved in the appointments process!

Best wishes

Adelle.
